
 

 

 
 
 
 

  
24th October 2014 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Q Review: 2013/14  
 
I am delighted to enclose a copy of ‘Q Review’.  
 
The Review showcases the achievements of our students and staff during another very 
successful year. Each company has provided a review of their individual successes and there is 
a summary of external examination results included.  
 
I do hope you enjoy reading ‘Q Review’, and offer my thanks to you for your continued support.  
 
Please also visit our website for updates – there are changes to our food offer which begin on 
Monday 3rd November. Students have been made aware of these changes during their tutorial 
sessions.  
 
Enjoy the half-term break.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Caroline Badyal  
Chief Executive/Principal 
 
 
 
 
 

 


